
3-7-18 

 

President Kim Meckle called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 7
th
 day of March 

2018 at 7:10 pm.  Council members Theresa Hoke and  Lori Schmaltz were also present. 

 

Minutes of the 2-7-18 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Meckle submitted a letter to the gaming committee. 

 

Signs in the park will be put up this spring. 

 

Meckle acquired quotes for new benches in the park. 

 

A Ladies Night fundraiser idea was tabled until the next meeting. 

 

Groundskeeper contract will be reviewed at the next meeting. 

 

Ideas will be shared at the next meeting for summer fundraising. 

 

Grass will be planted around the new playground equipment in the fall. 

 

New basketball hoops will be installed this spring. 

 

The Christmas tree will be removed from the park on an upcoming nice day. 

 

A letter of resignation was read and submitted by Lori Schmaltz.  She will continue to serve until her term is up 

in June. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Wednesday, April 4, 2108 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 


